
   
 

To our suppliers and customers 

          Oslo, 24.03.2022 

Drivetek AS will merger with Aratron AS 
 

As informed earlier Aratron AS took over all shares in Drivetek AS with effect from 1st of November 

2021 and Drivetek have already moved office and warehouse to the Aratron premises in Oslo.  

 

1st of April the process will start to merger Drivetek as into Aratron as.  

 

After a transition period Drivetek will be a department in Aratron with the same crew as today. 

An important consequence of this is that there will be new bank data / account numbers from April. 

When this actual happens all orders and invoices will be followed by a separate document with 

detailed bank transfer information. 

 

During and after the merger Drivetek will be a part of the Aratron ERP-system. The transition will 

take place from 1st of April. Our goal is to implement this as seamless as possible without any 

disturbances in deliveries or customer communication. 
 

After the merger the company's name, address and main contact information will be: 

Aratron AS 

Org. no. 871 145 172 

Bjoernerudveien 17, NO-1266 Oslo 

Phone +47 23 19 16 60  

firmapost@aratron.no 

 

Bank account NOK: 8398.05.07265 (IBAN: NO97 8398 0507 265, Swift: HANDNOKKXXX) 

Bank account EUR: 8396.04.74085 (IBAN: NO95 8396 0474 085, Swift: HANDNOKKXXX) 

 

If anything is unclear, or there should be any questions related to this, do not hesitate to get in touch. 

Please distribute this letter internally in your organization to the accounting department and other 

relevant departments.  

 

Your Sincerely, 

Jørn Olerud       Olav Heen Bakke 

CEO        CEO 

Drivetek AS       Aratron AS 




